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Dear Parents & Carers 

 

World Mental Health Day falls on Saturday 10th October this year.   

In order for us to mark this special day, especially in the current climate, on Friday 9th October, we are 
asking the children to wear something green to raise awareness of good mental health for everybody.  
This can be anything green - clothing or a small accessory.  Please don’t go out and buy anything new.    

We will be asking for a small voluntary contribution to go towards the registered charity Places2Be 
https://www.place2be.org.uk/  

During the day, the children will take part in some activities to promote good mental well-being and 
happiness. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Brett 

Head Teacher   
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